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January 2019 

 
 
Dear Year Three & Four Parents, 
 

 
Yrs. 3 & 4 Dodgeball Club Tuesday 26 th February – 19 th March 

 
Premier Sports have offered to organise and run a free Dodgeball Club for us.  The club will run on 
Tuesday mornings 8am – 8.35am .  
 
The children that attend the club can enter the school grounds via the ‘slope’ entrance at the front 
of the school and then walk round to the Rainbow Room via the side entrance where they will be 
met by the coach. This club will be limited to 20 children on a first come first serve basis. 
 
Children should arrive in either PE kit or tracksuits ready to start at 8am. School clothes must be 
brought in to change into afterwards. 
 
This is an excellent opportunity for the children to have fun developing their sports skills. 
 
There will be no charge for this club but you must book your child’s place via Parentpay. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


